
  ADDENDUM 1 

 September 1, 2020 

  RFP AP 67-20 

FUEL FARM STORAGE SYSTEM MAINTENANCE AND REPAIR AT DESTIN-
FORT WALTON BEACH AIRPORT (VPS)   

The purpose of Addendum No. 1 is to announce that the Okaloosa County Airport Department 
will host a site visit and walking tour of the Fuel Farm Storage System area at Destin-Fort 
Walton Beach VPS Airport on September 10, 2020 at 2 p.m. C.D.S.T. for all interested 
individuals.  

The Airport Staff will be following the latest guidance from the CDC, State, and Local 
authorities. In order to help protect yourself and others a face covering or mask will be 
required to attend the site visit.  

For individuals choosing to attend the site visit, please notify the Purchasing Department 
through e-mail at jdarr@myokaloosa.com No Later Than September 9, 2020.  

Note: The ITB Opening Date & Time remains unchanged. 
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